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Dr. Marshall Nirenberg
Chief, Lab Biochemical Genetics
Bldg. 36, Room 1C06
National Institutes of Health
Bethesda, MD 20205

Dear Doctor Nirenberg:

I have received the attached letter from Dr. Norbert Perrimon asking me to join in the
continuation of a chain letter supporting the demandto abolish apartheid in South Africa. This
letter has been initiated by Dr. M. Mboya, Department of Education, University of South
Africa, Private Bag, Rondebosch 7700, South Africa.

I am very willing to express my commitmentasa scientist in the promotion of human rights
and civil liberty. I am accordingly asking if you would do likewise. If so, please write ten
other scholars whom you know personally and ask them for a similar letter of support with a
copy to Dr. Mboya.

Sincerely,

Mark C. Fishman, M.D.

MCF/ld

Enclosures:

ce: Dr. M. Mboya,U.of S. Africa
Dr. Norbert Perrimon, Harvard Medical School, Boston, MA 02115

Circulation:

Dr. John Potts, Jr., Massachusetts General Hospital, Boston, MA 02114, USA
Dr. Anne Flamand, Centre National de la Recherche Scientifique, 91190 Gif sur Yvette, France
Dr. Judah Folkman, Children's Hospital, Boston, MA 02115, USA
Dr. Willem Gispen, University of Utrecht, 3584 CH Utrecht, The Netherlands
Dr. Jerome Gross, Massachusetts General Hospital, Boston, MA 02114, USA
Dr. Robert Horvitz, Massachusetts Institute of Technology, Cambridge, MA 02139, USA
Dr. Roger Keynes, University of Cambridge, Cambridge CB2 3DY, England
Dr. Richard Klausner, National Institutes of Health, Bethesda, MD 20205, USA
Dr. Eva Neer, Brigham & Women's Hospital, Boston, MA 02115, USA


